
 

For Local 8 Members at Coastal Community Action Program 

January 21, 2021 
 

Hazard Pay to Continue through 
March 31, 2021! 
 
Coastal Community Action Program has received additional temporary 
Hazard Pay from the state which will be in effect from January 1, 2021 
through March 31, 2021.  The new Hazard Pay amount from the state is a 
reduction from what Coastal Community Action Program received for the 
months of September – December 31, 2020.  The new Hazard Pay rate is 
$2.47 per hour for every hour actually worked.  Hazard pay will not apply 
to any paid hours that are not worked, such as Paid Time Off (PTO), PPP, 
Bereavement Leave or any other paid leaves.  This Hazard Pay rate of 
$2.47 per hour will be paid on all hours worked through March 31, 2021.   
  

Questions?  Contact your Union Representatives, Diane 
Arnold or Shelby Mooney, 206-441-8880 ext. 115 or 
diane-shelby@opeiu8.org. 
  

Upcoming OPEIU Events: 
   

New Shop Steward Training, Thurs., Feb. 11, 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

mailto:diane-shelby@opeiu8.org


Central Regional Meeting, Sat., Feb. 27, 9:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
Organizing Virtually in the Workplace 

 

All 2021 Events will be by Zoom. Participants must register in advance: 
register online or email Sally@opeiu8.org. A Zoom invitation will be 

emailed the day before the event date. Every Union Member is invited. 
 

*********************** 

 

Want to stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and 
actions in your workplace? 

  
Text Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates. 

  
It will prompt you to let us know your name and where you work to 
make sure you get the right updates. (Message and data rates may 

apply) 
  

 

  

 

https://forms.gle/6oki2DxjAKZS54Ps6
mailto:Sally@opeiu8.org

